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To whom it may concern, 

I oppose SB 210.  

I encourage you to maintain Oregon’s current system of Vote by Mail. It allows for 

easy, at home voting especially for those with disabilities and time constraints. Why 

go back to a single day voting system when Vote by Mail has been trustworthy and 

successful.  

Vote No on SB210 

 


